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President's Message 

Your BBB has been as busy as the bees who love my lemon trees! 

  

Hopefully you saw us in person at BBIA’s Great American Home and Recreation Expo in 

Panama City, the Crestview Chamber’s Health & Wellness Expo or the Shred-A-Thon in 

Okaloosa County.  We teamed up with Gilmore, WEAR-TV, the Northwest Florida 

Fairgrounds and Striving for Perfection Ministries to serve 628 cars and shred 28,000 

pounds of documents!  

  

Will Wirth, our Marketing & Communications Director, spoke to four community groups last 

month.  He’s available to present on a variety of subjects if your church, business, or civic 

group needs a speaker. (850-429-0026 or will@nwfl.bbb.org) 

  

mailto:will@nwfl.bbb.org


Thank you to our new BBB Accredited Businesses who were vetted against BBB Standards 

and approved in April and May. Don’t forget to go to your business log in to access digital 

logos for your marketing materials - the BBB Seal instantly identifies businesses committed 

to honesty and integrity. Let potential customers know about your BBB Accreditation!  

  

To the longtime supporters of the Better Business Bureau who hit milestone anniversaries in 

April and May - YOU are the reason that we can continue to support an ethical marketplace 

where buyers and sellers trust each other.  Thank you!  

 
 

BBB Accredited Businesses Milestone Anniversaries  

April & May  



 
 

   
 

New BBB Accredited Businesses - April & May  



 
 

   
 



 
 

Every month more than 10,000 consumers and businesses in Northwest 

Florida visit bbb.org.  We now offer display ads and enhanced listings- only 

available to BBB Accredited Businesses.   Contact Christine Mathis by email or 

at: 850.429.0026 for more details. 

 

mailto:christine@nwfl.bbb.org?subject=Digital%20Advertising%20with%20BBB%20NWFL&body=I%20am%20interested%20in%20finding%20out%20more%20information%20on%20the%20digital%20ads.

